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 What's gone well since last report? 

¶ Supported living Commissioners have been working with a 
Aspire and Dimensions since the last meeting to take on several 
supported living houses across the county from Macintyre and 
Radis, who have chosen to give their support packages back. 
This has been successful, and the support has now started.   

¶ The new supported living dynamic purchasing system contract is 
in the final stages of evaluation, and we hope to be able to share 
the outcomes of this at the next meeting.  

¶ Ourway shared that they have helped someone to move into 
their own privately rented property. The funding for their Housing 
project has now ended but they continue to help with housing 
issues where they are able.  

¶ Commissioners are in conversations with several property 
providers across Worcestershire to source a range of new 



Page 2 of 2 
 


